
The state will soon have a new web gateway for judges, courts and clerks to post required public 

notices. When it goes live: 

"This site will provide search capabilities for public notices, including public hearings, public 

meetings, legal and court notices, public sales and auctions, procurements, and many public and 

legal notices. Here you will be able to search public and legal notices of state and local 

government entities in the State of Ohio for up to 60 days. 

In addition to keyword searching, you will be able to filter your results by county, notice type, 

and government entity type. You will be able to find those notices that affect you, your family, 

your community, and your business quickly and easily." 

 


